
6th Sunday in Ordinary Time– Year A 

February  16, 2020 

Readers Collection Gift  

Bearers 

Eucharistic 

Ministers 

Date Coffee & Snacks 

Marie Kopp-van E. 

Bea Lepine 

Darm Crook 

Gerry Engen 
Liz Buckley  & Family 

Doris Caudron 

Andrew Cassidy 

Doug Swallow 

Feb. 
02 Sharon Gauthier 

Marina Bloom-
strand 

Gerry Engen 

Deedee Lepine 

Tony Whittle 

Andrew Cassidy 
Engen Family 

Marie Kopp-van E. 

Theresa Swallow 

Bea Lepine 

Feb. 

09 Nancy Makepeace 

Denise Desjarlais 

Feb. 
16 Doris Caudron 

Andrew Cassidy 

Doug Swallow 

Darm Crook 
Gagnon Family 

Tony Whittle 

Shirley Gutierrez 

Deedee Lepine 

Potluck 

Feb. 
23 

Youth-led 

Participation Mass 

Youth-led 

Participation Mass 

Youth-led 

Participation  
Mass 

Marie Kopp-van E. 

Theresa Swallow 

Susan Bouchard 

 

Jovy Brito 

Michelle Cuevas 

 

     

Weekend Masses 

Saturday 5:00 pm 

Sunday 10:30 am 

Weekday Masses 

Mon. Tues. & Wed .12:10 pm 

Thurs. & Fri. 5:30 pm 

Reconciliation time:  Saturday from 4:15 to 4:45pm; Sunday, 

9:45-10:15am or by appointment.  Please contact Fr. Inno-

cent for any other sacraments or funerals 

father@ourladyofassumptionhayriver.com 

Fr. Innocent Ukaegbu: 867-875-2545 & St. Anne, Katlodeeche 

Sunday Mass 1:30 PM 

www.ourladyofassumptionhayriver.com       



The Announcements for February 16,  2020 

------- We are always delighted to welcome each and everyone who has come to worship with us here at Assumption parish. If 
you’re a new member, please take time to introduce yourself to the pastor and fill out a registration form found at the bulletin 
board at the entrance of the church. 

——-Our parish is holding a fundraising for our roof this February 29, in our hall.  It will be a Filipino dinner with entertainments.  
We will need the involvement of our parishioners as the profit will be used to replace our roof.  There is a sign up sheet in the 
foyer for different committees.  We will start selling ticket and it’s limited so make sure you have yours before it’s sold out!  
Please contact Shirley Gutierrez@876-0857 For tickets-contact any of the parish council officers.  We are hoping our roof  will be 
replaced this summer.  Thank you for your Support!!!  TICKETS ARE ON SALE NOW!!! 

-------YOUTH CLUB 2020!  For youth ages 7-12, from 6:30pm-8pm, every second Friday in the church basement.  It is a faith based 

program with crafts, games, music and friendship.  It’s starting up this month and here are the dates, mark them in your calendar!  

For more information contact Brigitte @ 306-714-7530 or Diana @ 867-875-2855.  January 17.31; February 14,28;  March 6,13;  

April 3,24;  May 8,22. 

 
—-Our parish has a new printer, courtesy of Gerry & Grace.  We’re grateful to them for replacing our old and outdated printer 
with a brand new one.  Thank you Gerry & Grace!!! 
 
—-CWL  NEWS:  Unplanned video showing for CWL members-  February 18,@7pm church hall.  Bring some munchies to share. 
On behalf of the CWL, we would like to congratulate the couples who participated on the “Renewal of Vows”  May God blesses 
you and strengthen more the bond that you share with each other! 
 
—-   
 

----Communion to the sick and home bound: Do you know of anyone who is sick and/or home bound and would like to be visited 
and given communion by the church, please let us know.  

 

   

   Rachel’s Corner      
 “My tears are of joy and healing and not of sadness anymore.  

 am free and I am not alone.”     -  Testimonial 

 

Have you forgotten how to laugh and enjoy life? Can you even 
begin to imagine what that would be like? Did the abortion 
decision change everything? Come on a Rachel’s Vineyard™ 
Retreat and see what joy-filled tears feel like and be reminded that 
you are His – always have been and always will be. 

 

rachelsvineyard.nwt@gmail.com -867-872-0026 

   

: Weekly Revenue
$2,208.85

$2,208.85 Revenue Total

$1,831.00 Expenses Total

$377.85

Expenses are based on 2018 Q1

mailto:rachelsvineyard.nwt@gmail.com

